
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

19th March 2020 
 
Dear Parent 

 

We are currently working through the emerging detail of the recent 
announcement given by the Government regarding the closure of 
schools to pupils until further notice. I am sure you will appreciate that 
these are very challenging times for schools and a rapidly changing 
environment. In the interests of social distancing we respectfully 
request that you do not approach staff today for further detail, rest 
assured we will update parents as soon as we possibly can with 
information on how we are going to apply and respond to government 
guidance.  
 

Many thanks for your support and understanding. 
 

 

Gary Chown  
Chief Executive Officer 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 


